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Navigate is term based, therefore, any transfer work including AP/IB
credit, major changes, especially for new students, will not appear in
Navigate until the term has changed in Banner.
Please email eabhelp@vt.edu to remove any student access to Navigate
if they are no longer in that position and/or graduated.
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REMINDERS

SUCCESS SPOTLIGHT

650 VT EARS were submitted for the spring 2023
semester! Don’t forget VT EARS can still be

submitted over the summer for students who need
assistance! 

SCHEDULE OVER CLASS TIMES
The ability for students to schedule appointments during times they

have class will be removed Monday, May 22nd through the end of the
summer. 




Entering Fall 2023 Cohort tag will be added by Friday May 19, 2023.

UPDATE TAGS
If you utilize tags, this is a great time to make sure they are updated!
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